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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a wonderful 
week, “Taking a Stand 
Against Bullying at Bennet 
Elementary.”  The students 
participated in the Purple 

Hand Pledge. The Purple Hand Pledge is 
posted in all classrooms, and is a 
reminder to the students and staff that 
Bennet Elementary is “Bully Free.”   
 

“I will not use my hands or my words to 
hurt myself or others.  I Promise!” 

 
Due to COVID this year Bennet 

Elementary will not be having our 

Halloween parade. Students will not be 

permitted to bring their Halloween 

costumes to school, but they will still 

have a movie and snack in their 

classroom. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with 

questions/concerns at 782-3535. You 

may also email me at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net.  As always, I 

thank you for your continued support.   

Linde Walter 
 

 

 

 
 

Next week at Bennet Elementary, we will 
celebrate Red Ribbon week 
where staff and students 
will support a Drug and 

Bully Free School by discussing how to 
make positive choices.  
 

Dress up days will include: 
  
TUESDAY 27th: “Team Up Against 
Drugs!” Wear your favorite sports 
team clothing. 
  
WEDNESDAY 28th: “Your choices are 
the way to your DREAMS!” Wear 
your PJ’s 

  
THURSDAY 29th  “Red Out! Don’t do 
drugs!”  wear Red 
  

FRIDAY 30th:  Boo! “Scare drugs 
away!” wear Halloween colors, shirts, 
socks etc.…No Costumes!  

 
 

Fall Weather is Here! 

Please remember to send a 
coat/sweatshirt with your 

child to school each day. 
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Due to the unfavorable time during 2020, 

Trunk or Treat will not be a live 

event.  Sponsor support makes it possible 

for students at Bennet Elementary to 

receive a treat bag.  TeamMates feels 

that this is a safe approach and plan on 

an in-person event in 2021. Happy 

Halloween! 
 
 

Bennet Booster Corner 
The Bennet Boosters meet the 2nd 
Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM in 
the Elementary Commons.  The next 
meeting will be Tuesday, October 10th. 
 
The Boosters are in the process of 
creating a classroom directory to be sent 
home with each family of Bennet 
students. 
 

 

Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found area is beginning to 
fill up—if your child has misplaced a 
clothing item, please have them check 
the “lost and found” area in the 
cafeteria. It is a good idea to label your 
child’s outerwear items (on inside tags) 
so as clothing is turned in, we can 
immediately deliver them to the rightful 
owners.  

Upcoming Events: 

October 

-23rd   No School Fall Break 
-30th Halloween Party 
 
November 

-4 No School Professional Development  

-17 No School One Act @ PHS 

 

  

 Purple Hand Pledge 

 
 

 

 


